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January 19, 2023  

Ms. Elizabeth Gaffey,  

Town Clerk  

135 School Street  

Walpole, Massachusetts 02081  

 

RE: Donnell Murphy  

931 Main Street  

Special Permit: ZBA Case No. 22-27  

 

Dear Ms. Gaffey, 

 

 

At a regular meeting of the Walpole Zoning Board of Appeals held on January 18, 2023, it was 

voted:  

 

5-0-0 (Delaney, Fitzgerald, Conroy, Hoegler, Major) to allow the Applicant to withdraw the above 

referenced application without prejudice, as requested by the Applicant, in a letter from their 

attorney dated January 18, 2023. A copy of this withdrawal request letter is attached for reference.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Patrick Deschenes, Director 

Community & Economic Development 

 

 

 

CC: James Crawley, Building Commissioner 

       Donnell Murphy, Applicant 

       Phillip Macchi, Attorney 

       Zoning Board of Appeals 
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